
 

 

Christmas Brunch 2015    You Are Invited! 
Once again we are excited to bring together ladies from our 

classes to share in a Christmas Celebration Brunch.  For 15 
years we have come together to share in the JOY of our Savior’s 
Birthday.  This year we will be hosting the Brunch on Saturday, 

December 5 from 9:30-11:30 am.  The location is our 
Ministry Center at 2127 Mikler Road in Oviedo.  We ask each 
lady to bring a wrapped Christmas ornament for the exchange. 

Please invite a friend.  RSVP by December 1. 

Weekly Devotional’s 2016 – GODLY WISDOM 
For the 52 weeks of 2016 we will be looking into the Book of Proverbs (and other Wisdom passages in Scripture). It is 
my hope that we will live by this amazing Good News that God has given to us. His Spirit in us is our Helper. He desires 

to guide us in making Godly decisions and to live Godly lives until He returns or takes us home with Him. 

God’s Greatest Gift 
As the years go by I am reminded of the many blessings I have received from the merciful hand of 
God. As a Discipleship Director I have seen over and over again the impact of God’s Word in the 
lives of ladies who choose to take the time to drink in God’s Gift of Salvation and the Study of 
Scripture.  For the many that are continually drinking in the wonder and joy of Christ, my heart 
rejoices. It’s great to see their growth in Spirit and Truth that the Word of God showers on them.  

Jesus Christ is the Messiah, He is the only way to the Father and He is the Way the Truth and the 
Life. It isn’t always convenient to pick up the Bible and Study.  It takes time to Have personal quiet 
time, share in group Bible Study, be involved in a Prayer group, attend Sunday School and Church 
weekly.  But when we do the reward is eternal and the heart is filled with JOY!  If you’re not actively 
involved in a good Bible Study Group consider coming to one of our ladies groups.  You will be glad 

you made that choice.    Lovingly,  Sandra Mikler Davis, Director WinD     
And Jesus said to him: I am the Way, the Truth and the Life, no one comes to the Father, but through Me. 

John 14:6 

Classes offered Winter 2015-16 
Tuesday -10:30 am at ministry center 2127 

Mikler Road – Colossians 
Saturday - 9 – 10:30 am in Sanford 

Put off – Put On of Scripture 
Further info call Sandy at: 407-325-2986 

  And she gave birth to her 1st born Son; and she wrapped Him in swaddling cloths, and laid Him in a manger. Luke 2:7 

Mission Trip Lima, Peru 
Women in Discipleship has been invited to host a 
Women and Family Retreat this January.  The team 
is in place and the plans are set.  Wisdom is the 
Theme.  Please Pray for all involved to Honor God 
and Walk by Faith.  A Prayer Card is enclosed in 
this Newsletter for your Participation.  Thank you 
for your Prayers and Support. Dates: 1/18-1/26/16 

Photo above -  Karen and Susan 
enjoying the Brunch last year 
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